## Hardyston Township 2024 Safety Town



Safety Town is a safety program developed for children entering Kindergarten in September. Hardyston Township Recreation in cooperation with the Hardyston Township Police Department sponsors Safety Town. Teen Helpers are a very important part of the Safety Town Program. Teen Helpers work directly with the children in the program. If you would like to work with 4 and 5 year olds, Safety Town may be the volunteer job for you! If you are interested, please fill out the form below and return it to the Hardyston Municipal Building. Volunteers will be chosen based on application and may be interviewed. *Only 10 teen volunteers will be chosen per year.* 

Looking forward to meeting you, Dana Vitz, Safety Town Coordinator

2024 Teen Volunteer Application – Deadline to submit is June 14th

Name: \_\_\_\_\_\_Phone: \_\_\_\_\_

Address: \_\_\_\_\_\_

School: \_\_\_\_\_\_Grade: \_\_\_\_\_\_

Shirt Size: \_\_\_\_\_\_email: \_\_\_\_\_\_

List any club(s) or organization(s) you belong to: \_\_\_\_\_\_

Why do you want to volunteer for Safety Town? \_\_\_\_\_\_\_

Do you have any physical limitations? \_\_\_\_\_\_

## SAFETY TOWN NEEDS YOUR HELP!!